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Question: 
CASA 34

Topic: 
ANAO audit report. 

Hansard Page/Written Question on Notice: 282-283

Senator O’Brien asked:  
I now finalise the ANAO report issue – on 2B.  Since the new system was put in place, how many new operators have there been?  When were those AOC’s issued?  Did you get all the financial data required by this recommendation when those AOCs were issued? 

In relation to C, have you given thorough consideration to an existing AOC when they have been re-issued?  How many high capacity and low capacity RPT AOCs have been issued since the report was released?  What financial assessment process has been followed in the lead-up to the re-issue of these AOCs? In each case, is there a process? 

In relation to recommendation 3 specifically, can you give me some detail on how CASA has undertaken regular analysis of the ASSP database to ensure that resources are allocated appropriately?  What strategies are now in place to ensure a more appropriate distribution of resources between surveillance and regulatory activities.  Some of that may be attended to with extra money, but you may want to add other matters on that point.  How are you now allocating resources to areas and operators which present the greatest risk?  

Can you give me some detail on how and when you implemented the terms of recommendation 4?  I take it that that would be a routine matter in your quarterly updates? 

And for recommendation 6, I would like some advice on the project plan timeframes and performance outcomes, what they were, and how you performed against them.

In relation to recommendation 7, have you documented all analytical processes in relevant manuals?  What have you done to ensure that staff are given appropriate training, compared to earlier questions on training?

In relation to recommendation 8, how many operators considered to have a significant history of non-compliance has CASA reviewed since January 2000 in line with recommendation 8?  How many enforcement strategies specific to those operators have been put in place as a result of those reviews? 

On recommendation 11, have you developed, and can you provide a range of suitable performance measures, including annual comparative data, that will clearly indicate the results of the authority’s major resource areas in monitoring aviation safety?
Could you tell us what you have done in relation to the implementation of recommendations 12 and 13?  

In relation to the matter dealt with in your quarterly updates, how many of them have there been since - . It would be helpful if you could supply the committee with copies of those.

Answer:

CASA has provided the Members of the Senate Rural and Regional Affairs and Transport Legislation Committee with a copy of the Authority’s latest quarterly update against the recommendations of the ANAO report into Aviation Safety Compliance. (CASA 33 refers.)

As the additional information requested by the Committee requires the provision of additional detail, and in some circumstances a review of operator’s files, CASA is unable to provide a detailed response by the question deadline established by the Committee. 

CASA anticipates that a detailed response will be provided to the Committee by the end of July 2001, and apologises for the delay in the provision of the response.
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